## You're Invited to a woods walk of the Danville Town Forest

## Rodgers Lot-Bruce Badger Memorial Highway (The STUMP Dump)

## Saturday, March 12, 2022







Join the Danville Conservation Commission and Caledonia County Forester, on **Saturday, March 12, 2022 at 11 AM** for a woods walk in the Danville Town Forest (DTF). The walk will showcase the completed timber harvest and review the current management plan for the forest. We will tour the completed timber harvest area and discuss future recreational opportunities including possible trail locations as well as looking at a new parking lot site.

Meet at the "stump dump" off of the Bruce Badger Hwy. Please come prepared to be outside for 2 hours including walking over variable terrain in any and all weather conditions.

**Workshop is free and open to all!** Pre-registration is requested but not required. To pre-register, please email conservation@danvillevermont.org

Sponsored by the Vermont Dept. of Forests, Parks & Recreation Town of Danville Conservation Commission